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St Ives North Public School 
Works notification

Site establishment
Site establishment will commence from 11 March 2019 for the duration of two weeks to 
allow for the refurbishment to Blocks C, D and K. These works include:

• installing site office and work sheds;

• erecting site safety fencing and hoarding;

• installation of temporary demountables;

• minor internal refurbishment works; and

• provision of dedicated walkways and equipment deliveries. 

Work will take place between 7am and 5pm, Monday to Friday and 8am and 1pm on 
Saturdays. 

Safety 
The safety of the school community and neighbours is of the highest priority.

Hoarding and shade cloth will be erected to reduce noise and dust impacts on the school and 
our neighbours. Dust from any early works will be hosed down as required.

Construction vehicle movements and deliveries will be scheduled outside of peak school 
operation times. Traffic management is also in place where required to manage vehicles 
entering and exiting the site.
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Contact 
School Infrastructure NSW
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Work updates will be provided throughout the construction.
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